
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.23.3074 
Date Received:  1st of August 2023 
 
 
Information Requested: 
 
1.(a) Who is the head of procurement responsible for approving Nursing agency usage?   
Richard Whiteside 
 
  (b) Secondly, who is the temporary / flexible staffing lead responsible for the management 
of this service? 
Kellie Miles 
 
2. Please can you provide the contact number and email address in relation to both question 
1 (a) and (b) 
In an effort to ensure that the Trust does not receive unsolicited communications and/or any 
potential  malicious malware, the Trust does not routinely publish the names or contact 
details of staff other than  those publicly available through our Trust website.  
 
Any staff details disclosed will be at senior level only and should not be used for the purpose 
of unsolicited communications or marketing purposes (in accordance with The Privacy and 
Electronic  Communication Regulations, PECR) as well as ICO (Information Commissioner’s 
Office) guidance.  
 
Please note that any person/s or organisation found to be in breach of PECR may be subject 
to  criminal prosecution, non-criminal enforcement and audit. The Information 
Commissioner can also  serve a monetary penalty notice imposing a fine of up to £500,000 
which can be issued against the organisation or its directors. 
 
3. Have you used Off-framework nursing agency staff in the last 2 months? 
Yes  
 
4. How much was your Off-Framework agency spend for each of the following staff groups 
between January 2022 – April 2022 (a) RGN’s (b) Chemotherapy Nurses (c) RMN (d) 
Specialist RN (ITU)  (e) Specialist RN (A&E) (f) Community Psychiatric nurse 
CPN £84.6k 
RMN £52.5k 
 
5. Following the same breakdown of staff groups in Question 4, how many Off-framework 
shifts have been unfilled between April 2023 – July 2023? 
Duties would not be unfilled, off framework are not offered ad hoc duties, these are only 
agreed at Director Level as a placement. 
 
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 



 

As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

